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July 28, 2023 
 
Product Approval Administrator  
Building Codes & Standards Section  
Department of Business & Professional Regulations  
1940 North Monroe Street, Suite 90  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2100  
 
Ref:   Engineer’s Statement of Equivalency 

  
To whom it may concern, 
 
As the design engineer retained to prepare the product approval(s) associated with this letter as 
shown in the summary of products section below, the purpose of this letter is to state that some 
reference standards have changed. For the scope contained within the subject product approval, the 
requirements of required items within the new reference standard(s) is still met because:  
 

• TAS 100(A)-95 is no longer applicable, and instead the reference standard is TAS 100(A)-
23. A comparison of the older standard with the newer standard shows that they are 
equivalent, as relevant and applicable. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Jalal Farooq, P.E. 
         CFO 
 
 
 
        

 

Sealed: 7/28/2023
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